
   

 

            
 

Public Service Announcement 

 
Tuesday, 25th October 2022 
 
Contact: Permanent Secretary  
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines  
 

 
CANCELLATION OF FOGGING FOR THE 25TH

 AND 26TH
 OCTOBER 2022 

 
 
The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment wishes to inform the general public that the 

fogging operation for the 25th and 26th October 2022 in the villages of Colonaire and Mt. Grenan 

conducted by the Insect Vector Control Unit is cancelled due to mechanical issues with the vehicle 

that is contracted to facilitate the work. We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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